
     
 
 

Open Invitation to PLCS Implementers Workshop 
Call for Abstracts 

09:30-17:00 24th September 2012, The Hague, The Netherlands 
 
Eurostep , DNV and LOGSA have the pleasure to invite you to a technical workshop on ISO 
10303-239 Product Life Cycle Support (PLCS) Implementations.  
 
PLCS has been a published standard since 2005. It has been successfully deployed in a 
variety of industries and countries for both data exchange and Enterprise Application 
Integration. It has had significant impact on business already and take-up is increasing. It is 
time to review what has been done, what has worked well and where improvements are 
needed. The workshop is open to all and will have a technical focus 
 
The purpose of the workshop is to:  

 To share implementation experience of PLCS ; 

 To highlight different uses of PLCS; 

 To highlight best practice and identify lessons learned; 

 To make recommendations for successful deployments in both the short term & 
long term; 

 To identify areas for improvement in the PLCS standard: including the DEXs, AP239 
and the PLCSlib environment; 

 To feedback recommendations to the OASIS PLCS TC and PLCS implementers forum. 
 
The workshop facilitators are Dr Rob Bodington (Eurostep), Rof Petter Hancke (DNV) and 
Scot Motquin (LOGSA). The workshop is intended to be technical and participants should 
have some experience in implementing PLCS and a readiness to share this experience. 
 
If you are interested in participating and would like to make a presentation please submit a 
short abstract to the organizers by email to PLCSworkshop@eurostep.com 
 
Attendance will be limited in numbers; we therefore encourage you to register early. 
Priority will be given to presenters. 
 
The event is being run immediately prior to the PDT Europe conference 
(http://www.pdteurope.com/). 
 
Participation in the workshop is at no cost, participants pay for lunch.  
 
For information about the workshop please contact: PLCSworkshop@eurostep.com 

http://www.pdteurope.com/

